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Edwards, Allison

From: Planning Admin
Sent: 23 January 2020 09:49
To: Planning Admin
Subject: New comments for application R/2019/0767/OOM

New comments have been received for application R/2019/0767/OOM at site address: GRANGETOWN PRAIRIE 
LAND EAST OF JOHN BOYLE ROAD AND WEST OF TEES DOCK ROAD GRANGETOWN 
  
 
from Strategic Planning Team (CA & LB) planning_policy@redcar-cleveland.gov.uk 
 
Address: 
Conservation & Listed Building Consultation 
 
Comment type: 
No Objection 
 
Comments: 
The proposals for retention of non-designated assets is considerate and reasonable, as backed up the Council's 
archaeology consultant (NEAR Ltd) whose expertise I defer to on this matter.  There are otherwise no heritage 
concerns and I consider that the condition suggested by NEAR Ltd will suffice to ensure compliance with Policy HE3 
of the local plan.  
 
 
 
Case Officer: 
Mr A Miller 
 


